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Board of Education to hold unscheduled closed meeting 
13 hrs ago

The Board of Education of Calvert County Public Schools will conduct an unscheduled 
closed meeting 6 p.m. Monday, June 24 to discuss the superintendent of schools' 
evaluation.

The meeting is permitted by the Maryland Open Meetings Act, Section 3-305(b)(1)(i) of the 
General Provisions Article of the Annotated Code of Maryland and Section 3-103 of the 
General Provision Articles of the Annotated Code of Maryland.

The meeting will be held at at the Brooks Administration Building, 1305 Dares Beach Road 
in Prince Frederick.


